
WHS-Providence Baseball PPD Saturday

Written by Mike Kelly
Friday, 15 April 2011 12:00

Watauga High Athletics Director Tom Wright has announced that the WHS-Providence varsity
double-header scheduled for Saturday at Pioneer Field has been postponed because of
inclement weather.

  

      No make up date has been announced as of yet. The Pioneers moved their game with
Alexander Central to a 4:30 pm start because of weather issues. Our coverage of that game
begins at 4 pm on Oldies 100.7 FM.
Also Tuesday night, April 19 the Pioneers entertain Hickory and it will be Youth Night at Pioneer
Field. The event is sponsered by the Watauga High athletic department and the Watauga
County Parks and Recreation Department.
Any Watauga Parks and Recreation participants wearing their jersey will be admitted free of
charge. For more information, please call the parks and recreation department at 264-9511, or
you may email watco.parks@watgov.org . All others attending will be charged $5 each.
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